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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 

CLASS WORK AWARDS 

KB Samuel B, Patrick C 

KL Jeremy G, Jack B 

1/2A Koa D, Marley M 

1/2KM David N, Alexandra J 

1/2S Aiden D, Hayley E 

3/4C Charlie L, Ava V 

3/4H Hunter C, Xavier H 

4/5P Ethan C, Violet W 

5/6E Brodie S, Ava P 

5/6H Jacob R, Jasmine S 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

KB Poppy T 

KL Marceline A 

1/2A Emma S 

1/2KM Ella J 

1/2S Jesslyn J 

3/4C Georgia H 

3/4H Madeline R 

4/5P Peter J 

5/6E Terence C 

5/6H Koby C 

PBL AWARDS 

KB Maddison E 

KL Jacob B 

1/2A Tyler L 

1/2KM Tahlia H 

1/2S Jacob X 

3/4C Grace T 

3/4H Stephanie G 

4/5P Matilda H 

5/6E Annabelle B 

5/6H Krystal P 

TERM 1 WEEK 8 

WEEK 7-8 

Responsible 
 

Students will be 

learning/revising  rules 

and expectations in all 

setting. 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 

CLASS WORK AWARDS 

KB Darcy B, Maxwell H 

KL Dylan G, Azaelia S 

1/2A Kooper P, Eamon M 

1/2KM Jack G, Leila M 

1/2S Aiden D, Elijah H 

3/4C Ruby F, Ben S 

3/4H Cloe S, Hayden P 

4/5P Nichola-Jade H, Hunter A 

5/6E Louise R, Elliot P 

5/6H Riley M, Lily B 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

KB Ethan M 

KL Amaya B 

1/2A Nash M 

1/2KM Alexander T 

1/2S Lily T 

3/4C Allyrah S 

3/4H Lucy S 

4/5P Ireland N 

5/6E Terence C 

5/6H Elektra K 

PBL AWARDS 

KB Natasha C 

KL Kai S 

1/2A Georgia L 

1/2KM Benjamin D 

1/2S Amelia R 

3/4C Connor H 

3/4H Zander W 

4/5P Benjamin M 

5/6E Gabrielle L 

5/6H Isaac M 

TERM 2 WEEK 9 

WEEK 9-10 

Learn 
 

Students will be 

learning/revising  rules 

and expectations in all 

setting. 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 

CLASS WORK AWARDS 

KB Natasha C, Nash G 

KL Eva M, Jasmine H 

1/2A Matilda B, Zac R 

1/2KM Hayley F, Madison T 

1/2S Hayley E, William J 

3/4C Lucas C, Elizabeth H 

3/4H Micah B, Zander W 

4/5P James E, Sophie L 

5/6E Olivia C, Saxon C 

5/6H Megan D, Elijah M 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

KB Lillie L 

KL Ava S 

1/2A Joshua E 

1/2KM William F 

1/2S Felix T 

3/4C Liam D 

3/4H Hawi T 

4/5P Cameron B 

5/6E Maisie M 

5/6H Mia B 

PBL AWARDS 

KB Max P 

KL Marceline A 

1/2A Iasabella K 

1/2KM Corey M 

1/2S Pierce H 

3/4C Ayden H 

3/4H Samantha J 

4/5P Ronan S 

5/6E Ethan B 

5/6H Daniel O 

TERM 3 WEEK 3 

WEEK 3-4 

Care 
 

Students will be 

learning/revising  rules 

and expectations in all 

setting. 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 

CLASS WORK AWARDS 

KB Meika B, Henry C 

KL Keelan M, Kai S 

1/2A Annabelle B, Alice C 

1/2KM Nicholas G, Lucia S 

1/2S Sebastian J, Lydia H 

3/4C Charlotte W, Cooper H 

3/4H Harley M, Hayden P 

4/5P Wilson C, Katya R 

5/6E Levi S, Blair D 

5/6H Jack K, Elias S 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

KB Jordyn R 

KL Jacob B 

1/2A Jai H 

1/2KM Wyatt C 

1/2S Holly B 

3/4C Andrew H 

3/4H Ellen O 

4/5P Flynn B 

5/6E Adam L 

5/6H Jai W 

PBL AWARDS 

KB Maxwell H 

KL Hunter J 

1/2A Koa D 

1/2KM Celina E 

1/2S Skyla P 

3/4C Ashleigh D 

3/4H Annalise M 

4/5P Nate G 

5/6E Joshua B 

5/6H Kieran G 

TERM 3 WEEK 5 

WEEK 5-6 

Safe 
 

Students will be 

learning/revising  rules 

and expectations in all 

setting. 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR 
FOR LEARNING 
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 

REWARD CARDS—TERM 2 WEEK 9 

Bronze Card 2 Silver Card 4 Gold Card 7 Platinum Card 10 

 

Marley M 
 

Toby C 
 

Flynn B 

Ethan C 

Sunnie H 

William M 

Jai W 

 

Ava P 

Matilda O 

 Silver Card 5 Gold Card 8  

 

 
 

Felicity J 

Olivia P 

Isaac S 

Grace T 

Charlotte W 

Nate G 

Ireland N 

Violet W 

 

Gabrielle L 
 

 

REWARD CARDS—TERM 3 WEEK 3 

Bronze Card 2 Silver Card 5 Gold Card 7 Platinum Card 10 

 

Madison B 

Charlize B 

Lydia H 

Felix T 

 

Hunter A 

Luke P 

 

Blair D 

Chloe J 

 

Elijah M 

  Gold Card 8  

 

 
 

 
 

Wilson C 

Elroy C 
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REWARD CARDS—TERM 3 WEEK 5 

Bronze Card 1 Silver Card 4 Gold Card 7 Platinum Card 10 

 

Pierce H 

Thomas O 

 

Lachlan J 

Elijah M 

Hayden P 

Kyra R 

Hawi T 

Hayley W 

Zander W 

 

Xavier h 
 

Hana W 

Bronze Card 2 Silver Card 5 Gold Card 8  

 

Aiden D 

Jacob X 

 

Elizabeth H 

Riley L 

Ellen O 

Cloe W 

 

Alyssa G 

Lucy G 

 

 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students. 
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AWARD BADGES 

Hayley E 

Hayley is a kind and considerate member of her class.  She is always ready to 
help out in all areas and has taken on her job as class messenger with a 
responsible and mature approach.  Hayley is a conscientious worker and 
strives to achieve her best in all areas.  Congratulations on receiving your 
Bronze Award Badge. 

Nicholas G 

Nicholas is a diligent student who tries his hardest in all areas of his learning.  
He has a passion to communicate learning with his peers and enjoys taking on 
new challenges.  Nicholas is a compassionate and caring student to others 
around him and always offers help when needed.  He is a very likeable 
student which is a true reflection of his kind and caring nature and ability to 
model appropriate school expectations.  Nicholas is very deserving of his 
Bronze Award Badge. 

Skyla P 

Skyla is a quiet and diligent student.  She makes friends easily due to her kind 
and caring nature.  Skyla is always willing to assist the teacher and her peers 
and is a reliable member of her class.  Her kind disposition is a pleasure to 
have in the classroom.  Congratulations on receiving your Bronze Award 
Badge. 

Amelia R 

Amelia is a delightful member of 1/2S and student of Grose View Public 
School.  She approaches her school days with a positive and diligent manner.  
Amelia is a friendly and cooperative student who is always willing to help 
others and care for our classroom.  Well deserved congratulations on her 
Bronze Award Badge. 

Ruby S 

Ruby is a sensible, dependable member of the class.  She always shows 
consideration and kindness towards others and has an excellent attitude to 
her work.  Ruby takes great pride in the presentation of her work and carefully 
listens to instructions to make sure she has successfully completed the task.  
Ruby is a cooperative and flexible member during group activities and is 
building her confidence to regularly give her opinions.  She recently joined the 
Stage 2 Dance Group and has become a valued member of the team.  
Congratulations on your Bronze Award Badge Ruby! 

Illaria F 

Ilaria is a ubiquitous learner who is always striving to achieve her best.  She 
consistently displays kindness towards her peers and teachers, and willingly 
helps others.  Ilaria thrives on being able to demonstrate her creative flair and 
regularly produces innovative solutions to problems that she is faced with.  
Congratulations Ilaria on achieving your Silver Award Badge. 

Madison G 

Madison is a polite student who will often apply herself in all areas of her 
learning.  She has a great sense of humour offering entertaining insights 
during class discussions.  Madison is a capable student who strives to do her 
best by applying a positive attitude towards her learning.  She is an open-
minded learner who seeks new challenges to further her knowledge when 
confronted with difficulties.  Madison shows respect towards her peers and 
teachers.  She is a deserving recipient of her Silver Award Badge. 
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AWARD BADGES 

Thomas H 

Thomas is a polite and friendly class member who always tries his best.  He is 
an enthusiastic participant in all class activities and is always eager to share 
his ideas with his peers.  Thomas has a positive attitude to all aspects of 
school life and consistently follows school and classroom rules.  
Congratulations Thomas on your well-deserved Silver Award Badge. 

Sophie L 

Sophie is a kind and caring student who always strives to do her best.  She 
displays a positive attitude towards all aspects of school life.  Sophie is a loyal 
friend who is always willing to help others.  She is a very deserving recipient of 
her Silver Award Badge. 

Eloise L 

Eloise is responsible student who demonstrates a positive attitude towards her 

work.  Her sense of humour always adds to our lessons.  Eloise is a cheerful, 

honest friend that willingly helps others.  She is a reliable class citizen and is a 

deserving recipient of her Silver Award Badge. 

Benjamin M 

Benjamin is an enthusiastic and caring class citizen who comes to school 
eager to learn each day.  He enjoys all aspects of school life both inside and 
outside of the classroom.  Benjamin is a cheerful, honest friend that willingly 
helps others.  He is a reliable class citizen and is a deserving recipient of his 
Silver Award Badge. 

Elliot P 

Elliot has demonstrated a mature approach to his learning this year.  He 
consistently works hard in all learning areas and applies himself to all set 
tasks whether he is working individually or in a group setting.  Elliot shows 
willingness to accept feedback from teachers which has allowed him to 
continue to make progress in literacy and numeracy.  He is a good friend and 
is eager to help his younger peers.  Congratulations Elliot on your Silver 
Award Badge. 

Levi S 

Levi is a kind and respected member of the school community.  He 
approaches school with a positive attitude and always strives to do his best.  
Levi has a friendly and compassionate nature and has developed many close 
friendships in his time at Grose View Public School.  He has a wonderful 
sense of humour that 5/6E enjoy and is a keen contributor in class.  
Congratulations on a well deserved Silver Award Badge. 

Ronan S 

Ronan is a hardworking and dedicated student.  He shows a genuine interest 
and enthusiasm in all areas of the curriculum.  Ronan is a caring friend who 
can always be depended upon.  Congratulations on a very well-deserved 
Silver Award Badge. 

Joshua B 

Joshua is a hardworking student who displays a positive attitude towards all 
aspects of school life.  He demonstrates a mature approach in class and 
strives to do his best in all learning areas.  Joshua is always focused and 
enthusiastic about learning new things.  He is an exceptional role model and a 
key member of the student executive.  Congratulations on a well-deserved 
Gold Award Badge. 

Jayde B 

Jayde is a mature student who displays a keen desire to improve her 
knowledge and always works to the best of her ability.  She has developed 
confidence to complete set tasks to a high standard.  Jayde’s friendly nature 
and exceptional manners makes her a good role model to her peers and an 
outstanding school citizen.  Congratulations Jayde on your third Gold Award 
Badge. 
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AWARD BADGES 

Eliana H 

Eliana is a self-motivated student who always strives to do her best.  She has 
demonstrated responsibility, pride and commitment in her role as School Vice-
Captain always showing respect towards her teachers and her peers.  Eliana 
is a flexible and resourceful student who is willing to take risks in order to 
improve her knowledge and understanding.  She is a keen participant of the 
THINK SHARE ACT team demonstrating her eagerness to improve the school 
through her participation as a Waste Warrior.  Eliana is a selfless, kind and 
considerate student who leads by example in all that she undertakes.  She is a 
diligent student who is very deserving of her Gold Award Badge. 

Louise R 

Louise is a hardworking and enthusiastic student who approaches all aspects 
of school life with positivity and persistence.  She is a responsible and 
respectful student both in the classroom and on the playground.  Louise is a 
keen contributor to classroom discussions where she is always eager to share 
her interesting ideas.  She is reliable, trustworthy and is always willing to help 
both her teachers and peers.  Louise has shown great leaderships skills and 
has been dedicated sports captain this year.  Congratulations on receiving 
your Gold Award Badge! 

Brodie S 

Brodie is an enthusiastic and considerate learner who displays a positive 
attitude towards all aspects of school life.  He is a reliable, honest and fiercely 
competitive student who demonstrates respect towards his peers and 
teachers.  Brodie is always willing to assist teachers and staff, acting 
responsibly and respectfully.  Congratulations Brodie on your Gold Award 
Badge. 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
 
 
A Student Representative Council (SRC) is a group of students elected by their peers to represent all 
students within the school.  SRCs work democratically to represent the student body in school decision-
making and organise ways for students to participate in and enjoy school life. 
 
Congratulations to our new SRC representatives for Semester 2 who received their badges at the Week 5 
assembly: 
 
KB Lillie L 
KL Parks E 
1/2A Koa D 
1/2KM Celina E 
1/2S Amelia R 
3/4C Ayden H 
3/4H Kyra R 
4/5P Flynn B 
5/6E Billy S 
5/6H Matilda O, Sam W (replacing Elijah M) 
 
We are very excited to begin the new semester and already have some wonderful ideas to implement at 
our school.  
 
 

Matthew Chenery & Jennifer Stone 
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What We’re Learning 

Teacher Contact Information 

Mrs Kelly Futcher:  kelly.futcher@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Mrs Melissa Azzopardi:  melissa.azzopardi3@det.nsw.edu.au 

Class Photos 
Term 3 has been a fun and busy term and 1/2KM have 
enjoyed learning lots of new things and are working hard to 
improve their reading, spelling and comprehension skills. 
 
In our Science unit, we have loved learning about bees and 
have really got into investigating and discovering new things 
about our environment. 
 
Our Fun Fridays have been a blast and students have enjoyed 
the various programs on offer including our fitness activities 
which include Dance, Yoga and Aerobics.  Our STEAM 
sessions follow where students engage in Spheros, WeDo kits 
and Virtual Reality.  In the afternoons we have been brushing 
up on our athletics skills and students' skills have progressed 
so much over the term. 
 
1/2KM are learning lots of new skills in our writing lessons and 
are becoming flourishing and engaging storytellers! 
 
The term is flying and we look forward to seeing our students 
achieve more learning goals throughout the remainder of the 
year. 

 Did you know that a worker bee only makes about half a 
teaspoon of honey in its' lifetime? 

Fun Facts 
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CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
Madeline R and her pony competed in the 27th 
annual Arndell Anglican College Interschool 
Equestrian Carnival 
recently.  They went 
home with a swag of 
ribbons including: 
 
2nd Best Hands 
3rd Best Rider 
3rd Best Exhibit 
3rd Best Position 
4th Western Bending 
6th Bounce Pony 
 
Well done, Maddie! 
 
 
COVID-19 TEST RESULTS 
 
If you child has been tested, please screenshot 
the SMS you receive with the results and email it 
to school for our records (see instructions).  
Children must remain at home after testing (even 
with negative results) until they are symptom free. 
 
ONLINE ENOLMENT SYSTEM 
 
We are excited to announce we will be rolling out 
the new Online Enrolment System from Monday 
14 September 2020 
 
The Online Enrolment System is designed to 
provide flexibility for our parents/carers to submit 
an enrolment application online and at the time 
that best suits you.  The application can be 
accessed on all browsers and mobile devices 
including iOS and Android. 
 
The online application process is currently 
restricted to: 
 

 Enrolments into local schools only 

 Children who are Australian citizens, New 
Zealand citizens or permanent residents 

 Children who live in NSW 
 
We offer our support and encourage you to 
complete your application to enrol online.  If, 
however, you do not feel comfortable completing 
an application online, a paper copy will be 
available for collection from the front office or can 
be downloaded from the Department’s going to a 
public school site. 
 
Further information about online enrolment can be 
found on our website. 
 
 
 

BUS BAY DRIVEWAY GATE 
 
One of the gates to the driveway entry off the bus 
bay has been broken. 
 
Please remember that there is no pedestrian 
access through those gates at any time. 
 
This is for the safety of our students, drivers and 
school community. 
 
DRINKING WATER AT SCHOOL 
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, students are not 
permitted to drink from the bubblers. 
 
Children need to stay hydrated, even in cooler 
weather.  Please remember to ensure your child 
has a drink bottle in their school bag each 
morning before sending them to school. 
 
BIRTHDAY CAKES AT SCHOOL 
 
A friendly reminder that if you are sending cakes 
to school for your child’s birthday they need to be 
purchased from a registered bakery, cake 
shop or supermarket.  Unfortunately, due to 
COVID-19 restrictions, we are unable to distribute 
home baked cakes at school. 
 
BRYNORM’S COVID-19 TRADING HOURS 
 
Due to COVID-19, Brynorm’s temporary trading 
hours are as follows: 
 
Tuesday 9.30 am-4.45 pm 
 (closed 1.00-1.30pm) 
Thursday 9.30 am-4.45 pm 
 (closed 1.00-1.30pm) 
Saturday 9.00 am-12.45 pm 
 
TERM 4 SCHOOL CAMPS 
 
We have three school camps scheduled for Term 
4 including the Year 3 YMCA camp, the Year 4 
Blue Mountains camp and the Year 5 2019 Blue 
Mountains camp. 
 
At this stage we are unable to confirm each camp 
due to the uncertainty that surrounds the 
Department of Education’s COVID-19 guidelines. 
As soon as we have information we will share it 
with our families. Should the Year 5 camp not go 
ahead, funds will be transferred to 2021.  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
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PROVIDING THE SCHOOL WITH CONFIRMATION OF COVID-19 TEST RESULTS 
 

Please take a screenshot of your SMS notification and email it to: 
groseview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Thursday 3 September  NUDE Food Day 

Monday 7 September  Stage 3 Tree Planting Week begins 

Wednesday 9 September   3.30 pm Year 6 Parent Committee Meeting—via Zoom 

Monday 14 September  Tree planting day with National Parks & Wildlife Services 
   6.30 pm P&C Meeting—to be confirmed 

Tuesday 15 September  3-Way Conferences (not 1/2KM)—via Zoom 

Wednesday 16 September  OC Placement Test 
  3-Way Conferences (not 1/2KM)—via Zoom 

Thursday 17 September  3-Way Conferences (1/2KM)—via Zoom 

Friday 18 September  Athletics Carnival—students only 
  3-Way Conferences (1/2KM)—via Zoom 
   5.00 pm Year 6 Hide and Seek Commando 

Wednesday 23 September   9.10 am Colo HS Ambassador Visit (Year 6)—via Zoom 
   2.00 pm Assembly—Award Badges—students only 

Thursday 24 September  Year 6 Trees Adventure excursion—to be confirmed 

Friday 25 September  Cross Country Carnival—students only 
  Last day of Term 3 

Monday 12 October  First day of Term 4 
   6.30 pm P&C Meeting—to be confirmed 

Wednesday 21 October   2.00 pm Assembly—to be confirmed 

Friday 23 October  Book Fair—students browse 

Monday 26 October  GVPS Book Week begins 
  Book Fair 

Tuesday 27 October  Book Fair 

Wednesday 28 October  Book Fair 

Friday 30 October  World Teachers’ Day 
  Year 6 Fundraiser—Walk-a-thon 

CALENDAR 
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P&C NEWS 

SCHOOL BANKING 
 
Unfortunately, we have not been able to find a volunteer to process student banking. 
 
There will be no school banking available to our students this year.  Please do not 
send deposit books and money to school with your child. 
 
Parents may continue to make deposits either online or in branch. 

CANTEEN 
 
Our canteen will continue to open on Wednesday and Fridays this term for 
lunch orders only.  All orders will need to be placed online through 
Flexischools before the 9.30 am cut off.  Unfortunately, we are still 
unable to provide counter service or accept cash payments. 

Book Club 
 
Issue 6 2020 has been sent home.  Please 
have all orders completed online via the LOOP 
(Linked Online Ordering & Payment) platform 
by Friday 11 September. 
 
See back of brochure 
for details. 
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 

School Sport Unit 
 
The School Sport Unit wishes to advise that the following Sports events have been cancelled for 
Term 3 2020: 
 
NSWPSSA Cross Country 
NSWPSSA Netball state championship 
NSWPSSA Boys Touch state championship 
NSWPSSA Rugby Union state championship 
NSWPSSA Girls Rugby 7s 
NSWPSSA Golf state championship 
NSWPSSA Boys Softball state championship 
NSWPSSA Girls Touch state championship 
NSWPSSA Girls Softball state championship 
Primary Girls Cricket trials 
Primary Boys Cricket trials 
 
The following Sports events have been cancelled for Term 4 2020: 
 
NSWPSSA Athletics 
 
All Term 3 & 4 2020 NSWPSSA activities are now cancelled and will not be rescheduled.  Plus all 
NSWPSSA knockouts competitions have also been cancelled for 2020. 
 
The health and wellbeing of everyone involved is paramount and at the heart of this decision.  We 
recognise the pressures that schools are currently experiencing and supporting staff and students 
remains our highest priority. 

THE GUITAR KEYBOARD ACADEMY 
 
The guitar and Keyboard Academy will be continuing our exciting music program on Wednesday afternoons.  
This program presents a wonderful opportunity for children from Years 1-6 to have guitar or keyboard lessons 
with friends in small groups to learn a variety of musical styles.  Children will be provided with an individual 
guitar or keyboard for use in the lessons.  Students will be stimulated, motivated, and guided into an interactive 
and exciting program that will hold their interest. 
 
The term fees are $110.00 and includes lesson, quality music books, theory papers, concerts, certificates and 
prizes.  The skills learnt will enhance the confidence and self-esteem of students.  The program fosters discipline 
and commitment in the children while creating enjoyment for themselves and others. 
 
Creative Kids vouchers accepted. 
 
To enrol contact the tutor, Julie Canova, on 0405 510 965 or guitarandkeyboardacademy@gmail.com. 

mailto:guitarandkeyboardacademy@gmail.com
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 
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NOTICES 


